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Transfer to
Bridgeman House
likely

ONE of the city’s oldest bands
is likely to soon take up occu-
pancy of Bridgeman House, for-
merly run as a wet house and
refuge for homeless men.

Two weeks ago, the residents
were transferred from the John's
area residence into Clyde House
on Alphonsus Street.

Earlier this year, St John's
Brass and Reed Band, which for
years had used St John's
Pavilion as its bandroom, told
this newspaper that it was

actively seeking to be rehoused
as their present lease had run
out.

Originally based in 'John’s
Square, councillors for the area
are in favour of the transfer of
the band back to its original
base.

Their recommendation s
backed by Clir Maria Byrne, who
said the relocation of the band
would be an appropriate move,
given that the plan is to develop
an arts, culture and perform-
ance area in the Square.

Reminding her colleagues that
St John's Brass and Reed Band
is an “integral part of the par-
ish,” Clir Kathleen Leddin said

there are a number of vacant
properties available that would
offer suitable accommodation
to the band.

“We must do all we can to
have them relocated here, these
are very dedicated musicians
that have won numerous awards,
entertained the citizens of this
city to rousing band recitals
down through the year, trained
new young recruits and have
represented Limerick abroad
with great distinction, on many
occasions.”

City Hall’'s head of finance,
John Field said they will give
serious consideration to the pro-
posal.




